
 

 

 

You have the right  
to an interpreter. 

             

Usted tiene el derecho a un intérprete. 
 

If you are displeased with the bi-lingual services you receive, you can file a complaint. 
 

 

 

In compliance with the Dymally-Alatorre Bilingual Services Act (Government 
Code section 7290 et seq.), DDS provides translation of written material 

regarding DDS services in its threshold languages as well as verbal interpretation 
for the public who are non-English or limited English speaking. 
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